Satellite Dish & Antenna Policy
The Board of Directors, on behalf of the Orchard Hills Homeowners Association, in an attempt to comply with FCC regulations as well as maintaining the aesthetics of the Association has adopted the following policy in regards to satellite dishes and antennas.

“Satellite dish and antenna installations are subject to FCC regulations and the rights afforded to homeowner’s associations to control their location.  Contact the Architectural Committee, a Board Member, or Manager for more details before installing one.”

Over-the-Air Reception Devices Rule
This rule applies to individuals who place antennas that meet size limitations on property that they own or rent and that is within their exclusive use or control.  As Orchard Hills is a Homeowners Association and each individual owns their unit and has exclusive use of the unit, the Association cannot restrict the installation of a satellite dish on the exterior of the unit or the roof, if that is the only location that would provide the subscriber with an acceptable quality signal.

However the Association is well within its rights to require the owner of the unit to compensate the Association for any damages to the exterior of the building or the roof, caused by the installation or removal of the satellite dish and equipment.

The Association maintains, repairs and replaces the exterior of the buildings and roofs due to normal wear and tear and deterioration due to aging.  Homeowners are liable and responsible for all and any damages caused by anything other than normal wear and tear or the building aging, as stated in the Association’s Declaration of Covenants.

Association Recommendation:  Check with the satellite company installing the dish to determine if there is an alternative location where the satellite dish could be installed to receive an adequate signal, such as on a post in your back yard area, or in an area of the mulched beds at the front or side of your specific unit, installed to blend in with the shrubbery.  

If the satellite dish needs to be installed on the exterior of the building to receive an adequate signal, suggest an area at the side of the unit, or up in the peak area.  These solutions, if feasible, might save you repairs or replacement to the roof and/or the building at a later date.

For more information regarding the FCC and Satellite Rules, please visit the following web site:  https://www.fcc.gov/media/over-air-reception-devices-rule
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